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AICPA American Institute of Certified Public Accountants
666 Fifth Avenue New York New York 10019 (212) 581 -8440

October 20, 1972

To Members of Council of 
the American Institute of 
Certified Public Accountants

Enclosed for your information are copies of several of 
the reports given at the Council meeting on September 
30 in Denver, Colorado. The balance of the reports, 
along with minutes of the meeting, will be sent to you 
in a few weeks.

Sincerely yours,

John Lawler 
Administrative Vice President



AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

666 FIFTH AVENUE

NEW YORK, N. Y 10019

May 12, 1972

To Members of Council 
of the American Institute of 
Certified Public Accountants

Enclosed are copies of several of the 
presentations made at the spring Council meeting 
held in Boca Raton on May 1-3. We expect to send 
you the balance of the presentations along with 
the minutes of the meeting in a few weeks.

Sincerely yours,

JL:s John Lawler
enclosures Administrative Vice President

cc: State Society 
Executive Directors 

AICPA Committee Chairmen
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